
Weekly Newsletter

Term 1 Week 3 'Let your light shine' Matthew 5

ST.
EDMUND'S
NEWS
What's been going
on this week at
school! 

SCHOOL
IMPROVEMENT

DOGS ON SITE

JEANS FOR GENES

Increasing attendance across the school;
Increase the percentage of children
achieving the expected standard for
reading;
To develop subject leaders across the
school. 

This year we are focusing on 4 priorities across
the school this includes: 

Look out for improvements in these areas.

This week we joined in with
many around the country in
supporting Jeans for Genes; a
charity that raises awareness of
the daily challenges faced by
those living with a genetic
condition and raises money to
fund projects that make a
tangible difference to the lives 

of those affected. The charity
aims to shine a light on the
organisations that work
tirelessly to improve the lives
of affected individuals; and
celebrates the achievements
of those living with a genetic
condition. We raised over
£100 for the charity - thank
you for your support!

We love having dogs on site across
the school at the start and the end of
the day but we are seeing too much
dog poo left unpicked. Please make
sure that if you are a dog owner that
you are picking up dog poo at school.
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